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= ——— \ 01 September 2022
Regional Memorandum

RESCHEDULING OF THE TRAINING WORKSHOP ON POLICY
ANALYSIS, IMPLEMENTATION AND REVIEW

To: Schools Division Superintendents
RO Functional Division Chiefs

1. Relative to the Regional Memoranda No. 434 dated July 5, 2022, and 516, dated
August 10, 2022, this Office, through the Policy Planning and Research Division
announces that the final schedule for the conduct of the Training Workshop on
Policy Analysis, Implementation, and Review, will be moved from September 26-
30,2022 to September 19-23, 2022. It will be held at the National Educators
Academy of the Philippines (NEAP), in Malvar, Batangas.

2. Participants are requested to arrive at 8:00 am on September 19, 2022, before the
start of the Opening Program.

3. Other provisions in the previous memoranda are still in effect.

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is earnestly desired.
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